
Rainy season: From October to March

Every year, during the rainy season, the severe
weather causes damage and affects several
familes across the country (see figure below).

Sources: UN OCHA, REDLAC , VIDECI

• Since November 2015, severe weather
(heavy rain, hail, thunderstorms, floods,
landslides, drought, cold, strong winds)
have affected several areas of Bolivia,
causing deaths and damage.

• According to the latest SINAGER-VIDECI
report (as of 11 March 2016), 137
municipalities in eight departments (out
of nine) have been affected, with 63 328
families affected, 19 dead and 835
houses affected.

• The department most affected is
Cochabamba, with nearly 20 000 families
affected.

Source: SINAGER-VIDECI

Emergency Response Coordination Centre (ERCC) – ECHO Daily Map | 24/03/2016

Bolivia – Severe Weather

BOLIVIA – Severe weather

BOLIVIA - Weather Forecast

On 24-25 March, thunderstorms and heavy
rains may affect some areas of the
departments of Santa Cruz, Cochabamba,
Beni, La Paz, Pando and Tarija.

Sources: NOAA, SENAMHI

BOLIVIA: Last 180 days acc. precipitation

Effects of the events of rains, hail,
thunderstorms, floods, river overflow,
landslides, cold, drought, strong winds.
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BOLIVIA - Rainy season

From October to March (HEWS)

RAINY SEASONS in BOLIVIA (2007-2016)

Source: NOAA
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Bolivia – Situation
(1 Nov 2015 – 11 Mar 2016)
As of 11 March, SINAGER-VIDECI 

63 328 families affected

19 dead

8 departments affected

835 houses affected

137 municipalities affected

State of Emergency
declared

Municipalities
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Strong winds


